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The first FOMBA fest had so

much to offer with local  music

and dance acts, and over 20 local

businesses. We raised over £2000

that day. Watch this space for

next year- bigger and better!

Join our
Lottery
A chance to
win £100 per

week!

FOMBA FEST

Your termly newsletter from FOMBA
July 2024

Want to join FOMBA?
Everyone is welcome to jo in .  Our next meeting is 16th

September so please try to jo in us .  you can also find us on

Facebook - Friends of Marus Bridge School -FOMBA.

This year FOMBA has had a change from
the start of the year, with a new group
of parents all eager to make some
valuable funds to provide extra curricular
activities for all the children at Marus
Bridge!
Since starting in September 2023 we have
raised more than £6000 which has
enabled us to cover the coach costs for
every year. This is something we are very
proud of, we couldn’t have done this
without your support.
Let’s see what we can do next year! 

This year for School HEALTHY LIVING
WEEK!

Earlier this term children
have enjoyed healthy living
week which consisted of
many different activities
including the climbing wall
and taking part in cooking
classes.
With your support with our
fundraising over the year
we managed to donate a
massive £1400!

Goodbye to
our Year 6’s!

We hope you all enjoy
your last week at
Marus Bridge and

make some
wonderful memories
with your friends.
Good Luck in High

School, you will love
it!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfoIskvNwfvUDxF7Fa2am1gTTmI3O_6lBenN-EeRjm0HzfqgA/viewform



